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7th November 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Poppy Appeal  
 

Our school councillors will be selling various Poppy Appeal items at the end of the school 
day on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday this week to help raise funds for The Royal British 
Legion. Items will also be available to purchase from the school office at lunchtime.  
 
If you would like your child to purchase an item, please could you send them in with the 
money in a named envelope. 
 
We are never given enough items by The Royal British Legion so please could you limit the 
amount to £2 per child at the absolute maximum please.  
 
If you would like to read more about the work The Royal British Legion carry out or wish to 
donate online, please follow the link below: 
 

www.britishlegion.org.uk 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or 

email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Williams 
Headteacher  
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